Dear Sherry,
[bookmark: _GoBack]I wanted to let you know what an outstanding job I think you're doing with the children you work with. They really respond to you, and that's probably due to how patient you are with them. I can hear their reading skills improving and their confidence growing with each session, even with the ones that struggle the most. You have such a wonderful ability to meet each child at her ability level and work up from there. The children are so lucky to have you as a tutor, and so are we.
Thank you so much!

